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Executive

Notes of the meeting held on Wednesday 24 April 2019 at 8.30pm by Skype.

Present: Christopher O’Mahony (President), David Kirkcaldy (Deputy President), Mary Bone 
(Secretary), Andy Smith (Treasurer), Phillip Barnes, David Smith, Clyde Whittaker.
Apologies were received from Alison Everett.

1. On the proposal of David Kirkcaldy, seconded by Clyde Whittaker, the Executive approved the 
draft budget for the September annual meeting at Goldsmiths. They specifically approved room 
hire costs of £2.9k for the Saturday meetings and Sunday events. The Executive noted that the 
additional costs of a London meeting may affect the outturn assumed in the draft budget of 
November 2018.

2. The Executive approved a change in workgroup sponsorship arrangements as follows:
Phillip Barnes will become the Executive sponsor for the Communications and Marketing 

workgroup;
Alison Everett will become responsible for further investigation of direct membership and 

be the Executive sponsor for the publications team.

3. The next meeting of the Executive will be held on Saturday 18 May.

Mary Bone
Secretary
03.05.2019


